
 

 

 

 

 

         
 

 

 

Annual Appeal 2024 

 

 

Dear Alumni, Parents, Parishioners, and Friends of St. John the Baptist School, 
 
Faith, academic excellence, and family have been the cornerstone of the St. John the Baptist School experience 
since our school was founded nearly 100 years ago. In 1931, parish leaders envisioned the development of a 
school that would spiritually, academically, and socially enhance the lives of children in the community. And what 
a history it has been! 
 
One example is the 13 members of the Militello, Bonasera, Mergl, Richey, and Then families. They include 
graduates, a faculty member, and current students who embody the family tradition that St. John the Baptist 
School represents. Their story is one of countless others that have been written, reflecting the uniqueness of this 
wonderful faith and school community. 
 
Today, we ask you to consider helping us continue our journey by supporting our Annual Appeal. We have been 
blessed by the generosity of so many of you who help us advance our mission to foster curiosity, creativity, and a 
general love of education in an atmosphere that nurtures students as individuals who are unique, respected, and 
cherished. This has led to generations of St. John the Baptist School students who have thrived in high school, 
colleges, and universities. Today they are leaders in our community in large part due to the foundation that was 
laid for them by St. John’s. 
 
The loyalty and generosity of our dedicated benefactors, alumni, and friends have sustained our legacy. Thank 
you for supporting our efforts to assist St. John the Baptist students experience the blessings of a well-rounded 
Catholic education. 
 
May God bring success to the work of our hands, hearts, and minds. 
 
 
Yours in Christ, 

 

Rev. Michael Parker 

Pastor   
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